
Timed Parking - 
Ferry Landing/The Esplanade
Your Feedback

Feedback Form

E-mail

First
Name Surname

Phone
(Daytime) Mobile

Postal
Address

We value your input on how we’re looking to implement timed parking at the Ferry Landing Wharf and 
part of The Esplanade, Whitianga.

The changes proposed are shown on the maps on the following page.

Feedback will commence from 1 May 2018. Please submit your feedback by Friday 1 June 2018. 

Additional feedback forms are available online (www.tcdc.govt.nz/timedparking) or you can fill out a hard copy at 
the Mercury Bay Area Office. If you would like copies posted or emailed to you please contact us by 
emailing customer.services@tcdc.govt.nz or phone 07 868 0200. 

Your feedback can be emailed to customer.services@tcdc.govt.nz or posted or delivered to: 
Attn: Donna Blick
Thames-Coromandel District Council 
Mercury Bay Service Centre  
10 Monk Street 
Whitianga, 3510

Do you agree with and/or support the proposed timed parking for the Ferry Landing Wharf car park?

Resident ratepayer

Your comments/other suggestions:

No

Non-resident ratepayer Non-ratepayer resident 

NoYes

Do you agree with and/or support the proposed timed parking for the Esplanade, Whitianga car park?

Visitor

Yes



Ferry Landing Wharf car park, 240min time restricted parking

The Esplanade, Whitianga, 120min time restricted parking
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